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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 13th January 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to lack of numbers, unfortunately recorder club cannot go ahead. However, Mrs Burnham will offer a 

Dance club instead due to start on Tuesday 20th January 3.15-4.15pm. This will be the same day and time 

for subsequent weeks. 

 

The children will work in the community room and can be picked up from the office entrance. They will 

need a PE kit with them to be able to take part. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in Dance club, please return the completed reply slip as soon as 

possible.  Club notification slips will be sent home on Friday 16th January to inform you that your child has 

successfully got a place in Dance Club. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham      Mrs D Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Head Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

____________________________________ 

 

Dance Club-Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Year Group: ____________________________________ 

 

I would like my child to attend Dance Club. 

 

In cases of emergencies, ________________________________can be contacted on ________________________________ 

    (Contact Name)     (Contact Details) 

 

Following the club, my child will be (please circle) collected by____________________________/collected by 

Funbase. 

 

Parent/Carer: __________________________________________ Date: _________________________________________ 


